
14. FERRY ROAD BUS STOPS

Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Peter Atkinson , Area Engineer (Central City)

Corporate Plan Output:  On Street Management

The purpose of this report is to recommend to the Council the extension of an existing
bus stop in Ferry Road to accommodate three buses as part of the improvements to the
public transport system.

It is proposed to extend the bus stop on the southern side of Ferry Road between
Barbadoes Street and Williams Street to accommodate three buses.  The existing bus
stop is presently not being used, as a result of recent changes to the bus routes in this
area and the existing parking spaces adjacent to it are unrestricted.

The proposed bus stops have the support of the Christchurch Polytechnic, the adjacent
property occupier, Environment Canterbury and the Parking Manager.

Recommendation: 1. That a bus stop be created on the southern side of Ferry Road
commencing at a point 15 metres measured in a westerly
direction from a point opposite the western kerbline of
Barbadoes Street and extending in an easterly direction for a
distance of 45 metres.

2. That the existing bus stop in the above described area be
revoked.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the officer’s recommendations be adopted.

Please Note
To be reported to the Counci's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


